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O'Donnell, Shanna

From: Staines, Brian
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 2:46 PM
To: Rules Committee; Del Ciampo, Joseph; Bowler, Michael
Subject: Comments of the Office of Chief Disciplinary Counsel regarding proposal to revise rule 

8.4 of the Rules of Professional Conduct.
Attachments: OCDC 8.4 comments.pdf

I have attached the Office of Chief Disciplinary Counsel's comments regarding 
proposal to revise rule 8.4 of the Rules of Professional Conduct. 
 
Brian B. Staines 
State of Connecticut, Judicial Branch 
Chief Disciplinary Counsel  
100 Washington Street 
Hartford, CT 06106 
860-706-5058 phone 
860-706-5063 fax 

This e-mail and any attachments/links transmitted with it are for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may be protected by the attorney/client privilege, work product doctrine, 
or other confidentiality provision.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any review, disclosure, copying, dissemination, distribution, use or action taken 
in reliance on the contents of this communication is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.  Please notify the 
sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this in error and delete this e-mail and 
any attachments/links from your system.  Any inadvertent receipt or transmission shall not be 
a waiver of any privilege or work product protection. The Connecticut Judicial Branch does 
not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this communication   which 
arise as a result of e-mail transmission, or for any viruses that may be contained therein.  If 
verification of the contents of this e-mail is required, please request a hard-copy version. 
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